
 

Ministry of Tourism, Equality, Social Services and Housing,  

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  14 Governor’s Parade  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20066482    f +350 20042509 (Centrex 2368)    e mfess@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 2/2016 

 

Date: 4th January 2016 

 

 

Extension to Consultation Period for Command Paper on Marriage Act 

On 22nd December 2015 the draft Bill to amend the Marriage Act was published as a Command 

Paper for public consultation. This is the start of the consultation in the legislative process; the 

stage before the proposal becomes a Bill for consideration and debate in Parliament.  

The standard two week consultation period for Command Papers was originally extended to three 

weeks to accommodate the Christmas holidays. After receiving numerous responses Her 

Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar is further extending the consultation period until Friday 29th 

January 2016 in order to ensure the widest possible public consultation. 

The Command Paper is available online: http://www.gibraltarlaws.gov.gi/commandpapers/C14-

2015.pdf  

Comments on this Command Paper should be sent by email to commandpapers@gibraltar.gov.gi  

or delivered to: 

Command Papers Consultation c/o Kevin Warwick,  

Ministry of Education, Justice and International Exchange of Information, 

Suite 771, Europort,  

Gibraltar 

Any comments received after 29th January 2016 may not be taken into account for the purposes 

of the relevant consultation. 


